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The Power of Education and Support
November is National Hospice and Palliative Care Month. Here at ALECC, Inc. as we continue to work with agencies, assisting with ADR submissions, mentoring leadership with transitions or training new leadership, I reflect on the critical nature of education and support.
During this time when CMS continues to increase oversight within the Hospice Industry, what I continue to observe is a lack of education and educators within organizations and agencies. Attendance at conferences continues to struggle while agencies do their best to meet the day-to-day demands of operations, patient care and budget constraints. We now have large education companies that many organizations rely on. However, often agencies need one-on-one direct support in education with the ability to ask questions and help interpret regulation changes and understand exactly how “Medicare thinks”.
As we go into each agency to work on a designated project, the goal is always to educate and take that agency to a new level of operations. Nothing has changed since I entered nursing school, where the goal was to make the patient (in this case the agency) independent and capable of functioning optimally on their own. Identify the need, design a plan, set goals and interventions – educate and evaluate while providing support through the process. And nothing is more rewarding than seeing that education get implemented successfully.
Having said that, ALECC, Inc. is pleased to announce we are now Continuing Education Providers for the State of California Board of Registered Nursing. It is our intention to provide even greater educational support and opportunities to our clients in 2024.
In addition, we are introducing in this newsletter another means of support for your agencies with the Living/Dying Project. Thank you for all that you do for your Hospice patients and your community. We appreciate you and want to make sure you feel supported!
About the Living/Dying Project
Learn practical and contemplative tools for being with the dying, the grieving and those facing critical illness. Register for one of Living/Dying Project's upcoming live trainings in Jan-March 2024. CEs are available for California licensed social workers, psychologists, psychotherapists, nurses, and acupuncturists.
We offer compassionate support to those facing life-threatening illness, to their caregivers, to those facing life’s most difficult situations, and to anyone committed to spiritual transformation. For over 40 years, Founder RamDev Dale Borglum, PhD has sat with thousands of people in their moment of dying and with their families and caregivers. He taught across the country with Stephen Levine and Ram Dass addressing topics on aging, suicide, healing, spiritual practice, conscious living and dying, and so much more. He is also available for onsite speaking engagements. Please visit our site for more information. www.LivingDying.org
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
If you would like to submit a question for consideration to be featured in an ASK ALECC newsletter, please click on the link below to submit a question.
ASK ALECC Question Form

